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Office phone: 
(804) 561-1525 
 

Email: 
abcpreschool 
@tds.net 

     

1 

 

2  

 Class Pictures! 

3 4 TUITION DUE 

 Staff Meeting            

5 6 SCHOLASTIC    

DUE  (NOTE early 

due date so orders  

can be in before 

Christmas) 

7 

8 

ARBOR  

Christmas Musical 

6pm 

9                       

Amelia Christmas 

Mother donations due       

 

                    L&L 

10 

 

ABC Preschool 

Board Meeting 

11 TUITION LATE 

Special Extended 
Session for  
Christmas  until 
 2:30 pm    L&L - 

12 13  

 
CHAPEL 
    w/Pastor Jim 
 

14 

15 16        SHOW 

    & TELL— 

Bring or wear a  

 Star shape    L&L            

17 18 

Program Preparation 

 

                         L&L 

19 

 

20 

Christmas Program 

     11:30 am 

Wear red &/or green 

22 

22 23 

 

 

24 25 26 27 28 

29 

 

 31   

 

 School resumes on 

Mon., January 6, 

2020! 
 

December 2019  

CLOSED FOR CHRISTMAS BREAK 
      HAVE A WONDERFUL CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW 



 
 

DECEMBER 2019 NEWSLETTER  

LOVE GROWS HERE! 
DIRECTOR’S DESK  The spirit of giving 
is being felt here at ABC Preschool!  
Thank  you,  parents and caregivers, for 
your “Feed the Turkey” and “Operation 
Christmas Child”  shoe box donations! 
Your support and participation in our fund-
raisers is greatly appreciated too!  We as-
sure you that all proceeds go toward en-
hancing the program we offer as a non-
profit preschool ministry.   
ABC Preschool continues to “give back” in 
December by participating in the Amelia 
Christmas Mother’s program.  Your dona-
tions will be a significant blessing to chil-
dren in need right here in our community. 

 
REMINDERS 

As winter approaches, please take note of 
our Inclement Weather Policy in your Par-
ent Handbook, page 4 . We will observe the 
same closings and late openings as the Ame-
lia County Public schools unless you are 
otherwise notified via Facebook and texts 
from teachers.  Listen to local TV stations or 
check Facebook for information. You may 
also call the preschool at 561-1525 to listen 
to the message. If during the day the Amelia 
County Public Schools close early, we ask 
that you pick your child up as soon as possi-
ble.  
Please remember to dress your child in a 
coat, hat and gloves.  We will be going out-
side to play whenever the weather permits.  

CLASS PICTURES will be taken on Monday, 
December 2.  Every student will receive a 
free copy.  
 
AMELIA CHRISTMAS MOTHER: 
A Toy Collection Box will be located in the 
entrance hallway for you to donate new toys 
to local families in need.  They also accept 
new and used gift wrap, and new or gently 
used coats.  Collection deadline is Monday, 
December 9. 
LUNCH&LEARN (L&L): There are four 
extended sessions during the busy month of 
December.  Allowing your child to stay with 
us for extended sessions enhances his/her 
learning experiences and allows you some 
extra time for errands during this busy time of 
year.  On Wednesday, December 11, treat 
yourself to an extra hour to go Christmas 
shopping or just get stuff done before the holi-
days.  This special extended session will last 
until 2:30pm for only $10.00! It will include a  
Birthday Party for Jesus- Party with a pur-
pose!  Cake and balloons, celebrating the true 
reason for the season. Look for a special sign-
up form coming soon.  
CHRISTMAS PROGRAM: You are invited 
to join us for our annual Christmas Program 
on Friday, December 20 at 11:30 a.m. in the 
Worship Center. The children will be sing-
ing.  Gifts and Christmas treats will be shared. 
Family and friends are welcome to join us. 
CHRISTMAS BREAK:  We will be closed 
beginning Monday, December 23.  Preschool 
resumes on Monday, January 6, 2020! 

CLASSROOM NEWS:  
 
December Theme:  “Christmas Journey.”  
 
Monthly Bible Theme:  Jesus is Born 
 
Monthly Bible Verse: 
“God’s Son is Born For Us.”- Isaiah 9:6 
 
Chapel Theme: 
GOOD NEWS!  God sent His Son to us!  
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
    

Thank You, God,          

for sending  us Your 

Son, JESUS! 
           
*PLEASE NOTE:  December Scholastic or-
ders are due early so the can arrive here before 
Christmas break begins. 
 

SEE YOU NEXT YEAR! 
 


